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	Brule River Riders Snowmobile Club

Twin Gables Restaurant, Brule, WI

May 4, 2017



The May 4, 2017 meeting was called to order by Vice president Eric Shaffer at 7:03.  President Al Makela was not present.  
Secretary’s Report/Approval of Minutes:   Minutes were read and accepted.  
Correspondence:   none
Treasurers Report:  Read by Matt Hughes and accepted.  
Bills:  none
Groomer Trails:   

69 hours on new brusher.  Mower works well.  The issue with the mower drifting has been corrected.

Putting additional hitch on grader so it can be pulled with the 3-point hitch as requested by Scott Williams.  Work being done at Frankies.

Discussed map boards.  Need boards at the following locations, 1 on Wild Rivers Trail (ATV), 1 on Tri County Corridor (ATV), 1 at Kwik Trip, ½ at Lackson Road, 1 in Lake Nebagamon, fix map at Bayfield 24 and make a new map of downtown Lake Nebagamon

Brule River State forest bull dozing.  Bruce has a list and estimates we can spend $6,000.  This will put us into supplemental.   Bruce Bergsten made motion for Makela Excavating to do up to $2500 of bull dozing on trail 27.  Second by Matt Hughes.
NWT:  Discussed topic of off road motorcycles on the trail in the winter.  Motion by Donna Bergsten to state that the Brule River Riders does not want motorcycles on the trails in the winter and Brule River Riders will not renegotiate easements with land owners and will not pursue motorcycle routes on township and village roads.  Second by Matt Hughes.
Tri County Corridor:   question is we are getting a contract this year or not.  
AWSC:   AB 180 and SB 188.   Send emails to your legislators.
Social:  Card sent for Orville Grube and Ione Carroll  
Unfinished business:  none
New business:   none  

Next meeting is June 1st.

Motion to adjourn at 8:30 by Zachary Makela, second by Bob Pelltonen. 

